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I. EODAC has brought the Racial Equity Commitments document back to E-Board. 

We hope to have something to senate soon.  
II. The EEO Committee for the district continues to meet and we are now breaking 

out into workgroups to look at hiring practices and data. More to come as that 
work unfolds.  

III. BC will be participating in its third e-Convening held by USC and EODAC is the 
lead in getting people involved. The second group just reported to EODAC on 
Monday November 2nd with their takeaways from their training. More to come as 
far as a campus-wide share out in the future.  


